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In a “sexy, suspenseful read,” #1 New York Times bestselling author Nora Roberts delivers “a slow-
burning fuse of a plot that ultimately explodes in a nail-biting conclusion.”*
 
Shelby Foxworth lost her husband. Then she lost her illusions…
 
The man who took her from Tennessee to an exclusive Philadelphia suburb left her in crippling debt. He was
an adulterer and a liar, and when Shelby tracks down his safe-deposit box, she finds multiple IDs. The man
she loved wasn’t just dead. He never really existed.
 
Shelby takes her three-year-old daughter and heads south to seek comfort in her hometown, where she meets
someone new: Griff Lott, a successful contractor. But her husband had secrets she has yet to discover. Even
in this small town, surrounded by loved ones, danger is closer than she knows—and threatens Griff, as well.
And an attempted murder is only the beginning...
 
*Booklist (starred review)
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From reader reviews:

Evelyn Wiley:

The book The Liar can give more knowledge and also the precise product information about everything you
want. So why must we leave the good thing like a book The Liar? Several of you have a different opinion
about publication. But one aim in which book can give many information for us. It is absolutely suitable.
Right now, try to closer with the book. Knowledge or facts that you take for that, you can give for each
other; you can share all of these. Book The Liar has simple shape but you know: it has great and big function
for you. You can search the enormous world by available and read a reserve. So it is very wonderful.

Sonia Cote:

Your reading 6th sense will not betray a person, why because this The Liar reserve written by well-known
writer who knows well how to make book which might be understand by anyone who also read the book.
Written inside good manner for you, still dripping wet every ideas and creating skill only for eliminate your
own personal hunger then you still doubt The Liar as good book not simply by the cover but also with the
content. This is one e-book that can break don't ascertain book by its include, so do you still needing one
more sixth sense to pick this kind of!? Oh come on your looking at sixth sense already told you so why you
have to listening to yet another sixth sense.

Gerald Reed:

Reading a book to be new life style in this 12 months; every people loves to learn a book. When you go
through a book you can get a lots of benefit. When you read guides, you can improve your knowledge,
mainly because book has a lot of information upon it. The information that you will get depend on what
forms of book that you have read. In order to get information about your analysis, you can read education
books, but if you want to entertain yourself read a fiction books, this sort of us novel, comics, along with
soon. The The Liar provide you with a new experience in studying a book.

Jonathan Rodriguez:

In this period of time globalization it is important to someone to receive information. The information will
make someone to understand the condition of the world. The fitness of the world makes the information
much easier to share. You can find a lot of personal references to get information example: internet, paper,
book, and soon. You will observe that now, a lot of publisher which print many kinds of book. Typically the
book that recommended for your requirements is The Liar this reserve consist a lot of the information in the
condition of this world now. This specific book was represented so why is the world has grown up. The
words styles that writer require to explain it is easy to understand. The writer made some research when he
makes this book. Here is why this book appropriate all of you.
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